City of Tukwila Notice Of Public Hearing
Reasonable Use Exception
Investment Exchange Single Family Residence

File# L19-0081

Applicant: Merrick Northwest

Property Owner: Investment Exchange Corp.

S 149th Ln S 149th- - : Project Location: 5416 S 150th St.

Project Description: Reasonable Use Exception to construct a single
family residence within an environmentally sensitive area (Type 4
Stream Buffer).

You are invited to attend a public hearing before the
Hearing Examiner scheduled on:
Monday, February 10th, 2020 at 10:00 am
in the Hazelnut Conference Room located at
Tukwila City Hall, 6200 Southcenter Blvd., Tukwila, WA

For further information on this proposal, contact Max Baker at
206.431.3683] Max.Baker@TukwilaWA.gov] or visit our offices at



mailto:Max.Baker@TukwilaWA.gov

